Memo

To: All Buckskin and Mountaineer Scouts
From:  Wayne Custer

United Methodist Men Conference President
Date:  July 8, 2025

Re: National Jamboree Scholarships

The United Methodist Men are sponsoring National Jamboree scholarships
for five scouts from the Buckskin Council and 5 scouts from the
Mountaineer Council. These scholarships are worth $300.00 each.

To apply for this scholarship, you must first have attended the West Virginia
Circuit Rider Camp in 2024 or 2025.

The second thing is you must write an essay on “What you plan to learn” at
the National Jamboree. The essay must be at least 200 words.

The deadline for the entry for the scholarship is January 1, 2026.
Scholarship recipients will be chosen by January 10, 2026.

Please mail your entry to:  Wayne Custer
22 Cherry Lane
Wheeling, WV 26003-4904

Or email to Wayne Custer at wcuster855@aol.com
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Write an essay describing “What You Plan to Learn at the National

Jamboree”
The essay must be at least 200 words.




